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To the Wirral Local Plan Examination Planning Inspectors:

Dear Sirs,

Wirral Footpaths and Open Spaces Preservation Society are members of the Wirral Green
Space Alliance (WGSA), and we are writing to state that we fully support their responses
to the consultation on main modifications to the Local Plan.

WFPOSPS agree to the ‘Consultation Data Protection Notice’.

WFPOSPS have followed the stages of development and support the Wirral Local Plan,
and wish it to be adopted as it is ‘Sound’.

Yours faithfully

Secretary

Wirral Footpaths and open Spaces Preservation Society
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